
This took place during the week of the 
6th November through to the 12th 

November 2000.

We had various events taking place,

Starting at the Market Harborough Parish Church St. 
Dionysus.

7 P.M. 6th November 2000 ,

With a Church service and Band Concert, proceeding 
to the Memorial Gates where the Memorial Garden 
Gates opened and the weeks events started.

The Poppy Appeal Stand was in the Market on the, 
7,10,11,12 of November 2000.

On the 8th November 2000, We presented the town 
with the "Books of Remembrance" that we had been 
researching throughout the year.

This could not have been achieved without help from 
the War Graves Commission and various people 
around the area giving help with information and 
memories of those concerned.

On Saturday the 11th November 2000, The 2 Minutes 
Silence was observed at the Welland Park Memorial at 



10:15 A.M. as well as the 11:00 A.M. Silence At the 
Memorial Gates .

In the evening there was a Band Concert by the 
Market Harborough Band taking place at the Baptist 
Church. This event was sold out.

To finish of the celebrations there was the 
Remembrance Sunday Service at the Market 
Harborough Parish Church St. Dionysus. 10:45 A.M. 
12th November 2000.


